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Board of Education Remains Committed to Averting a Strike 
 

The Board of Education today reiterated its commitment to averting a strike and reaching 
a fair agreement with United Teachers Los Angeles. Los Angeles Unified has made a 
constructive offer to UTLA and will continue to work to reach a resolution.  
 
We are committed to keepings kids safe and learning in schools. We recognize that Los 
Angeles Unified needs more resources, and our resolution today confirms our 
commitment to work with families, labor partners and the communities we serve to 
achieve this. 
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